## SGI-USA ORGANIZATION MEMO



MEMO: 2020-ORG-033

**DISTRIBUTE TO:** District through Territory Leaders, Zone and Territory Offices

**FROM:** SGI-USA Organization Center

SUBJECT: Cancellation of JHHS Conference at SUA Due to Coronavirus

Due to the coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic in the US, SGI-USA will be canceling the Junior High and High School Conference at Soka University of America, which was scheduled to take place from June 26-29.

Since many minors and youth support staff would need to travel from various parts of the country to participate, we have made this decision based on our utmost concern for their health and wellbeing, as well as their families and communities.

SGI-USA will fully refund conference fees, but will not refund transportation costs or flight change fees. We will provide a letter stating that the conference was an official SGI-USA function that was canceled due to the coronavirus pandemic. Such a letter may help in receiving a full refund.

Thank you very much for your continued support and understanding. We hope to welcome all those participants to another conference in the future.

Let's continue to chant with absolute determination for the health and protection of SGI members and all people, throughout the U.S. and globally.